
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Introducing two more of our hard working Staff
Hello Friends,
 I send you Christian greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. I am Kiiza 
James, accountant at REACH Field Office at Buwenge. I am a born again 
Christian, married to one beautiful wife called Aseye Rebecca Kiiza. Our 
wedding was in January 2020, We believe God for children in His timing. 
Rebecca had a miscarriage last year and she is now pregnant again.  We ask 
for your prayers over our family.
I did a Diploma in Business Administration; I thank God for his love upon me 
and all he has taken me through.
I would like to appreciate you, our dear sponsors, for the love towards our 
children supported here at Rescue African Children.  Thank you all for the 
support. 
May the Lord, our God bless you all abundantly…..James

I am Kufuna Suzan, Social Worker, working with Rescue African Children. I 
am a born again Christian and a mother of four children, one girl and three 
boys, two boys are twins. 
I am very proud of my job and I am happy working with children. I have 
worked with REACH for over 10 years.  I am so happy to see children grow 
and become responsible people in the community after going through our 
REACH program. 
Am grateful for your love to all the children that you support, who are able to 
go to school, so that they will have a future .   
I thank God so much for his love and mercy upon my life. I would like to thank 
our dear Director for giving me an opportunity to work with him.  He is a good 
person to us and I appreciate him for that. 
I love you so much and I pray for God’s blessings upon you and upon your 
entire family. 
Thanks. 

April 

2021

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

 Gifts received by April 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Primary 4 and 5 are coming back to school on April 6th 2021.  Omega will 
have 4 grades back and they are hoping for more kids added in 3 months.  

See Kilza, James in our latest video! 
Please go to www.rescueafricanchildren.org and tap “Videos” to view the most recent 
offering which documents the interventions ReACh has had to implement to navigate 
the restrictions posed by the Covid19 lock downs.  Omega School is patiently waiting 
and following the mandates from the Ugandan Gov’t.  4 grades have returned and 
hopefully the younger school children can return to in-person learning very soon. 
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